
 
 
Dear Weedsport Central School District Community,                           September 2023 

We are writing to provide you with an important update regarding the ongoing search for the next 
Superintendent of Schools for the Weedsport Central School District. As many of you are aware, our 
current Superintendent is preparing for a well-deserved retirement, and the Board of Education has 
been diligently engaged in the process of identifying a highly qualified individual to assume the role 
and guide our district into a promising future.  

This is a pivotal moment for our school district, as the Superintendent plays a crucial role in shaping 
the educational experiences of our students and the overall direction of our educational community. 
We are committed to ensuring that we select a candidate who possesses the skills, experience, and 
dedication necessary to continue the legacy of excellence we have built in Weedsport.  

As we approach the stage of identifying finalist candidates, we believe that community input is 
invaluable in this important decision-making process. Therefore, we would like to offer interested 
community members the opportunity to be considered for participation on the Community 
Stakeholder Committee. This committee will play a key role in reviewing candidates and providing 
feedback to the Board of Education.  

If you are interested in being considered for the Community Stakeholder Committee, we invite you 
to complete the registration form found here: Community Stakeholder Interest Form  

Once you access the form you will be able to see the dates and times required to participate. Please 
note that participants will need to be available for both days to be eligible to serve on the committee. 
The deadline for submission is Wednesday, September 20, 2023.   

Please be aware that this registration link is intended for parents and community members who are 
not employed by the school district. Our search consultant will collaborate with staff leadership to 
establish committees that represent the diverse perspectives and expertise within our school district. 
These committees will play an integral role in reviewing candidates and providing valuable input to 
the Board of Education. We believe that including diverse perspectives from our community, 
educators, and students will help us make an informed decision that aligns with the needs and 
aspirations of our district. If you are a student, faculty member, or staff member interested in 
participating in these committees, please stay tuned for further information from your building 
principals or staff leadership. Your active involvement is highly valued, and we encourage you to 
seize this opportunity to help shape the future leadership of our district.  

We want to express our gratitude for your continued support of the Weedsport Central School 
District. Our shared commitment to the success and well-being of our students remains unwavering, 
and together, we will select a Superintendent who will carry that commitment forward. Thank you 
for your cooperation and active participation as we work through this transition. If you have any 
questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to reach out to us directly. Your 
engagement is highly valued, and we look forward to collaborating with you in the search for our 
next Superintendent. Thank you for being an integral part of our Weedsport Central School District 
community. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfISZYPAftwjTVeZPDDpAeENKfCo5cE9ORHfQENikoz9dvrDA/viewform

